
Himachal Pradesh 

Public Service Commission 

Dated: 12
th

 September, 2017 

 

CORRIGENDUM 

         

   Apropos this Commission’s Advertisement No. 10/2017 (item No. X) published 

in ‘The Tribune’ and ‘Amar Ujala’ on 7
th

 September, 2017 and detailed advertisement uploaded 

on Commission’s website, www.hp.gov.in/hppsc, it is notified for information of all concerned 

that one (General) post of Deputy Director, Class-I (Gazetted) (on regular basis) in the 

Department of Planning, H.P., has been withdrawn by the Government of Himachal Pradesh (in 

the Department of Planning) due to administrative reasons.  

  The other terms & conditions shall remain unchanged as mentioned earlier in 

Advt. No. 10/2017 dated 7
th

 September, 2017. 

 

 

          Sd/- 

             (Sanjiv Pathania) IAS, 

                 Secretary, 

                     H.P. Public Service Commission       

        Ph. No. 0177-2624313/ 2629739 
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